
Check out the latest from the Office of Diversity, Inclusion & Equity! 

Human Rights Day is observed each year on December 10, the day the United Nations General Assembly adopted the 

Universal Declaration of Human Rights (UDHR) in 1948. The UDHR proclaims the rights to which everyone is entitled as a 

human being - regardless of race, color, religion, sex, language, political or other opinion, national or social origin, proper-

ty, birth or other status.  

 

The 2020 theme is Recover Better: Stand Up for Human Rights.  It acknowledges that human rights must be at the center 

of the post-COVID 19 world. The COVID-19 crisis has been fueled by and is in turn perpetuating deepening poverty, rising 

inequalities, structural and entrenched discrimination and other gaps in human rights protection. Only measures to close 

these gaps and advance human rights can ensure we fully recover and build back a world that is better, more resilient, 

just, and sustainable.  To recover fully, we must end discrimination of any kind, address inequalities, encourage solidarity 

and promote sustainable development.  Read more here.  

https://www.un.org/en/observances/human-rights-day


Check out what Diversity, Inclusion & Equity is offering this month! In addition to First Gen Celebration Week, we have programs discussing the 

2020 Election and celebrations centered on Native American Heritage Month.  

The Office of Diversity, Inclusion and Equity wishes you and your loved ones a safe, healthy and happy holiday season! We look forward to a 2021 filled with renewed purpose 

and dedication. 


